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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Bedrock Learning have invested in a brand-new platform to improve outcomes for children and to 

narrow the vocabulary gap. The site is ready, complete with some incredible new features, such as the 

ever-evolving vocabulary notebook. 

From the evening of Monday 18th February, our school data will be migrated to the new site. On 

19/02/19, Bedrock will issue usernames and passwords for the new site. These will be given out in 

school on Monday 25th February.  

Children need to continue using the current site up until Sunday 17th February.   

https://portal.bedrocklearning.org/  

Please note that only fully completed topics will be migrated into the new site. If a topic is partially 

completed, pupils will have to restart it so that Bedrock can capture the pre test data into the new 

reteaching algorithm.  Therefore, I have removed the 48 hour block to enable all children to fully 

complete a topic, including the post test. Once your child has completed the post-test, please do not 

allow them to do any more Bedrock online lessons until they have received their new password on 

Monday 25th February.  

Children will have until 17th February to complete a topic. After this date, any partially 

completed topics will be lost and these will need to completed again on the new site.  

The link to the new site which can be accessed from Monday 25th February once usernames and 

passwords have been distributed is: 

https://app.bedrocklearning.org/ 

 

If you have any questions regarding Bedrock, please speak to your child’s class teacher or alternatively, Mrs 

Cockerill. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill   Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher   Headteacher 
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